
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

 

September 20, 2017 Bianca Speights, 904-360-5471 

 Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us 

 

 

Extended lane closures scheduled on Atlantic Boulevard this weekend 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the safety improvements in and around the Regency Square Mall, 

multiple, extended lane closures will be in place on Atlantic Boulevard (S.R.10) at Arlington 

Expressway beginning Friday, September 22 from 6 p.m. through Monday, September 25 at 6 

a.m. for roadway reconstruction work. 

Motorists traveling west on Atlantic Boulevard between the main mall entrance and Beacon 

Pointe Drive wanting to take Southside Boulevard will experience a single lane closure.  

Motorists traveling north on Atlantic Boulevard from Southside Boulevard wanting to travel 

west on Arlington Expressway will be detoured north to the Southside Connector to travel back 

west on Arlington Expressway.   

Law enforcement will be present for traffic control while work is being performed.  

Hubbard Construction Company began the $7 million improvement project in January 2016. The 

project is estimated for fall completion, weather permitting. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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